December 2016

Seasons Greetings again to all our family and friends. BIG CHANGES in 2016!
And I’'m not talkin’ that we mailed our cards early for once.

We MOVED 30 miles south to the Wimberley area! New address and phone below.
It wasn’t foreseen but the owners of the adjacent horse training facility wanted to buy
our property and after a little thought, we agreed it was a good opportunity. Moving
after 25 years of “homesteading” is not fun but we survived. We still have some
unopened boxes and some pictures to hang but we are pretty well settled. So we are
ready for visitors!

If you Google the address there are old real estate listings that show some good
photos. It backs to the golf course but haven’t yet had the time to dig out my old clubs
(bought used nearly 50 years ago!). If you use Google maps, they are off a few houses;
enter 117 Augusta Lane, Woodcreek TX instead of 110 (it shows “Me Me’s House”
whatever that is). We love the house and yard.

The 3 cats and dog moved with us. The new owners wanted to keep the goat &
donkey, and the horse is back at the boarding/training ranch we got him from, along
with our second horse. All are WELL cared for!

An added benefit is we should have more free time that we hope to use for travel. No
specific plans yet but we have a long bucket list, both at home and abroad.

We both stay busy with our volunteer programs and are otherwise “maintaining”, with
constant reminders that time marches on. Chad celebrated his 70" in July along with
twin sister Lu at a very nice family gathering in Breckenridge, Colorado. And sad to say
we have said good bye to several good friends and family.

We are excited about this new phase in our lives and are looking forward to next year
and beyond. We hope you are well and we send you our best Christmas greetings and
wishes for the new year.

Chad & Linda website: www.swedtex.info
Chad & Linda Swedberg Chad: swedtex@austin.rr.com
110 Augusta Lane

Wimberley*, TX 78676-2502 Linda: lintex@austin.rr.com

(512) 722-3649

*We live in the city of Woodcreek but our servicing post office is Wimberley (78676 zip code).
Either Wimberley or Woodcreek for the mailing address will work fine.




